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Attendance 

A’Neil 
Locke 
(Chair) 

x Tracy Furse X 
 

Vanessa Mori - 
Principal 

  Cindy Nottingham- 
Asst. Principal 

  
  

Barbara 
Peterson 

 x Stacie Dorius x  Erika Gerlach   Lisa Simmons 

(sec.) 
  

Melissa 
Newman 

 x Michelle Berg   Christy Neid-Campos   Elizabeth Littlefield  

  

• Minutes 

• Vanessa 

a. Accreditiation 

Teams coming to visit schools, our school was chosen for visitors on October 8th in the 

afternoon. They’ll interview students, teachers, tour the school, etc. They are professional 

educators. Working on planning and preparing to be ready for this visit.  

b. Trainings – Video - training handout in teams; our group is planning on going to the 

session held Thursday Nov. 7, 6-8 pm at Centennial Jr. This will take the place of our 

committee meeting in November. 

c. Fall Report- coming due; Vanessa’s responsibility. 

d. Budget Update – HOPE Squad, Professional Development for teachers, Acadience 

Reading 

Our budget this year is $109,475.01 

Banner for Hope Squad 

Professional Day – Sept 23rd Monday – approved for training – how to obtain badges 

Working on improving reading scores with Acadience, checking on improvements from 

 year to year in reading 

• A’Neil 

a. Birthday Party – Spring date? Be thinking about when a good date would be to hold, will 

be an after school hours activities (maybe a Friday afternoon?) 

Time capsule, food, invite past students, teachers, administrators,  

Combine with morning/afternoon of the arts? 

b. Art Project to support Blaisdell – co-chairs? Mrs. Blaisdell will be invited to the next 

meeting to discuss her vision for the project.  



• Upcoming Dates 

a. November – State Community Council Meeting (Nov. 7th Centennial Jr. High) 

b. Next meeting – Tuesday October 8, 4:15 pm (we realize it’s the same day as the 

accreditation) 

• Misc. 

a. Digital Citizenship - Teaching kids how to be safe on the internet. NetSmarts has been 

used in the past, did not get grant funding this year. It’s a requirement to have internet 

safety taught each year. PTA is researching a new company to do the assembly for the 

training, possibly around ribbon week. Every student needs the training and parents 

need to have materials sent for them. This will need to be discussed at the next meeting 

– teacher members will research and report back. 

b. Safety and Security - Scary things happening in the neighborhoods. Teachers have 

reminded students of security measures. There are resources in the school to help kids 

who have been involved in uncomfortable situations. We want kids to be able to feel 

safe and happy in the school. 

Bus safety – allotted for 3 to a seat, problems with having 4 to a seat. Buses are picking 

 up late, there is teacher supervision over the students who are waiting and   

 accommodations will be made in case of inclement weather. 

c. Annual Trainings 

d. Rules of Order and Procedure - resources on landtrust.org website, like making motions, 

approving minutes 

Land trust video –  

Crossing guard – park his car down the street (Shepard Lane) 


